
To whom it my concern: 

 

This letter is to clarify that I have edited the manuscript titled YAP at the intersection 

of liver cell fate determination by Yongfeng Bai, Siwei Wang, et.al (Manuscript 

Number:_45012). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                

 

 

 

 

 

 

               Dechun Feng Ph.D 

                NIAAA/NIH 

                2018.12.15 

 


